
 

 
 

The consultation on Hertfordshire County Council’s school admission 
arrangements for 2026/27 is open until 8 December 2024. 

 
The county council proposes to: 

 
• Reduce the published admission number (PAN) at 4 community or 

voluntary controlled primary schools for 2026/27. 
• Retain the remainder of the County Council’s existing admission 

arrangements, including PANs, Relevant Areas and schemes of 
coordination. 

Go to www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions2026 for more information about 
the consultation and to respond online. 
 

 

Have 
your 
say 

 
 

Consultations are also taking place on the admission arrangements for some 
schools and academies that are responsible for their own admissions.  
 
You can also view the proposals for these schools at 
www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions2026  
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